
 

 
 
 
 
 

Our ref: EBR/CED 

 

 

28 March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Ladybird’s Afternoon Tea Party  

 

You are invited to Ladybird’s Afternoon Tea Party 

 

Where: Maltby Lilly Hall Academy (Entry via Lilly Hall Road Entrance) 

 

Who: Parents/Carers/Grandparents (Max 2 per child) 

 

When: Thursday 2 May 

 

Time: 2:15pm 

 

A voluntary contribution of £2 (paid via ParentPay) would be greatly received to help 

purchase the ingredients and drinks. 

 

Please confirm your attendance by completing this Microsoft form, to allow the children to 

prepare their afternoon teas. Please confirm your attendance by Friday 19 April. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Miss Edwards 

Class Teacher  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/BHJVPUxnUw

